
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 14 November 2017 9:25 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; 'Claire Brattey' 

Cc: Nick Le Mare; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/286 Request for an extension of time 
 

Dear Ms Brattey,  
 

Further to my email below, I draw your attention to the attached email, published to the website, in 
which parties opposing a variation proposal were granted an extension to file in the Commission the 

witness statements, expert’s reports and other evidentiary material upon which they intend to rely, 
together with an outline of submissions, on or before 4.00pm Tuesday 21 November 2017. 

 

In light of this, the email below should be disregarded and the Endeavour Foundation shall, with 
other parties file its materials by the above date.  

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am2014286-corr-reply-abi-061117.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am2014286-corr-reply-ef-131117.pdf
mailto:chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/

